
 
 
 

COMPETITION ANBL A155-25 –  
REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS - 
2025 Spring Conference Venue 

 
The Request for Quotations (RFQ) is an 
invitation by ANBL to interested parties to 
submit proposals to host the 2025 ANBL Spring 
Conference Submissions are invited and shall 
be received up to 1:30 pm on November 6, 
2024.  
RFQ documents may be obtained from Bonfire 
at https://anbl.bonfirehub.ca/opportunities 
 
There will be a question period from time of 
posting until 4:30 pm on October 30,2024 when 
all questions regarding the RFQ can be 
addressed through Bonfire. No inquiries will be 
accepted after this date.  
ANBL will respond to all inquiries by Friday, 
November 1, 2024 by issuing an addendum 
that will be posted on Bonfire.  
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